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appointments
Christian,
I hope this note finds you well on this blustery day!
I'm sure you are not the right person to contact on this, but perhaps you can send this note on to the person who is.
I've been told by the ETV staff that four of the current commissioners, myself being one of them, will come to the end of our
terms in June. | believe the four are Elise Bidwell, Nicole Holland, Jill Kelso and myself. | cannot speak for the others, but |
know | would love to continue to serve the state in this capacity. | can also say as chair, that | would love for the other three to
continue on the Commission as well. | believe we have assembled an excellent team. Of course, | will support the Governor in
whatever decision she makes concerning the Commission.
Thanks for passing this bit of information on. I'm sure we will have opportunity to get together over the next few months.

Yours,

Brent
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